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From: VNA President
To: licensing
Cc: Evers, Tag; Gabbi Mendoza
Subject: VNA Recommendation for 7/19 Agenda #24, Camp Cantina
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 8:28:54 AM

Dear ALRC (copy Alder Evers and Gabbi Mendoza, Camp Cantina)-

The Vilas Neighborhood Association (VNA) is supportive of the ALRC granting the liquor
license for Cocina Mendoza LLC (dba Camp Cantina) at 1501 Monroe Street as applied
(7/19/23 agenda item #24; Leg #78697). Ms. Mendoza presented the plans and answered
questions at an open house on 6/19/23 and at the VNA meeting on 6/28/23.

At the 6/28 VNA meeting, the VNA Council voted to recommend that the ALRC grant the
license as applied by a vote of 4 in favor and 1 abstain with three not present.

Thank you for your consideration,
 -Doug Carlson, VNA President
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